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OceanServer	Awarded	2	New
AUV	Contracts
OceanServer	Technology,	USA,	has	recently	received	AUV	orders	from	NOAA	and	the	University	of	Wisconsin	for	use	in	scientific
research	and	mapping	applications.	The	new	order	from	NOAA	represents	the	federal	agencyâ€™s	second	Iver2	vehicle	purchase.

NOAA's	Chesapeake	Bay	Office	is	developing	an	operational	capability	to	observe	and	monitor	habitat	restoration	and	quantify
environmental	conditions	in	restoration	areas.	The	Iver	AUV	will	play	an	important	role	in	pre-	and	post-restoration	assessments	and
ongoing	surveys	of	benthic	characteristics	and	three-dimensional	characterisation	of	water	properties	and	water	quality.	The	versatile	Iver
EP35	will	dramatically	expand	NOAA's	survey	capability	in	shallow	water	and	enable	AUV	configurations	including	a	variety	of	instrument
packages.	The	University	of	Wisconsin	will	focus	on	expanding	research	work	in	local	waterways.	The	vehicle	will	be	initially	outfitted	with
a	DVL	for	navigation	and	current	profiling	along	with	various	water	quality	sensors.	The	university	expects	to	add	additional	sensors	over
time	and	continue	to	expand	work	into	different	AUV	behaviours	and	survey	techniques

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/oceanserver-awarded-2-new-auv-contracts-2


